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Lake Williams Dam Renovation Project Update 
 

April 14, 2023 
 

The York Water Company’s contractor (Kinsley Construction) will be modifying their schedule 
to place concrete at the Lake Williams Dam site during the overnight hours of 9:00 PM 
through 7:00 AM. 
 
Heavy construction vehicles will be transporting materials using South Main Street and West 
Water Street in Jacobus Borough.  The overnight work is scheduled to continue for the 
foreseeable future and is scheduled to be completed by early December of this year.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Molly Houck at mollyh@yorkwater.com 
or (717) 845-3601. 
 
 


